Statement by

Robert D. Clark, President
University of Oregon
November 13, 1970

Any endeavor by university students which provides them
a role for responsible citizenship should be widely applauded and
supported. The Oregon Student Public Interest Research Group is,
it seems to me, such an endeavor. I am, th;éefore, happy to endorse it.
Whatever our other differences in this nation may be, we all are
consumers of material goods and thus have a common cause in pro-

tecting consumer interests. If OSPIRG can make a constructive

contribution toward that end -- as I believe it can -- I'm for it,
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